Capital City Rowing, Inc.
Executive Committee Meeting Minutes 
Held Remotely Via Zoom
April 10, 2022
2021-2022 Executive Committee Members Present: Trueby Bodiford, Lori Chorey, Jennifer Crews, Huw O’Callaghan, Windy Taylor
2022-2023 Executive Committee Members Present: Chris York, Kim Nahoom, Huw O'Callaghan
	I.	The meeting began at 7:00pm; and was called by Trueby Bodiford.
	II. 	Introduction-Trueby presented details regarding a rower who left CCR at 			the end of March, but wishes to attend the banquet in May. Anyone is 			allowed to attend the banquet, but the question was whether or not 				someone who has left the team should be recognized at the banquet, 			regardless of reasons why the rower left. Trueby outlined the issues and 			positions of non-attending Executive Board Members and Coach Michael. 
	III.	Discussion-both current and future Executive Board Members provided 			input and insight into the potential benefits and obstacles of having the 			rower attend the banquet as a visitor or team member. Coach Michael 			arranged a meeting to speak to the rower's parents about a 					modified schedule for the rower's return. 
	IV.	Outcome-All Members present thought it was in the best interest of the 			rower to return to CCR in some capacity. It was agreed that as long as the 		rower was part of the team, the rower would be recognized at the banquet. 		If not a member at the time of the banquet, the rower could attend but 			would not be recognized. 
